28 The Friends of King's Wood

Committee Meeting minutes - 15"February 2016

Present
Diana Sawyer (Chairman), Heather Standen (Treasurer), Wendy Hogg, Kate Harris FC,
Jon Shelton KSCP

Apology - Wendy Jolly

Minutes — 11" January 2016
The minutes were agreed as an accurate record and signed there being no matters arising.

Chairman’s Report — DS
Winter Warmer Walks — 6, 11, 7, 7 attended

Elaine Newman had photographed and put the Friends’ historic photographs on a
memory stick. Following the successful restoration of two forest ponds, Viridor had
made a refund to the Friends of £181.18 as prices had come in below estimate.

Treasurer’s Report - HS
HS said the bank balance was £877.95

FC update

Posts and fencing had been recently installed around the bench pond, and the Lan-
drover pond would be done in the next week or so. Fly tipped asbestos had been re-
moved from King’s Wood at cost of £500 to the Forestry Commission. Four tons of
fly tipped concrete had been removed from the lower car park.

KSCP update

The proposed licence for the Forest Studio was imminent and bookings had been
made by PhD/MA students. Superkingdom sculptures would be surveyed shortly as
well as the rim of the Ring sculpture and water level.

Walks and Events 2016 — who’s doing what?

King’s Wood Country Quiz 12" March — DS, HS, WJ, WH (Head & Tails)
Twilight into Night — WH, DS

Up & Down Again — DS

Challock Circle - JS

AOB - none

Date of next meeting
13" June
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